
How we keep you safe
During your stay at Short Breaks

Staff will be wearing full PPE at all 

times, this will include:

• Face Mask

• Gloves

• Apron

Temperatures will be taken at the 

door. If someone has a high 

temperature they will not be able to 

enter the building.

Family are not to enter the building 

and are to let the client be collected at

the door.

We will encourage clients to sanitise 

their hands upon entering the 

building and wash their hands 

routinely throughout their stay.

We will encourage clients to shower 

and switch to clean clothing. Any 

clothing brought can be washed and 

dried upon arriving.
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Social distancing to be maintained 

where possible during any stay.

Meal times and other activities will be

staggered  and all equipment will be 

sanitise between use.

Tissues will be available throughout 

the building to be provided when 

coughing or sneezing.

Doors and windows will be kept open 

in communal area for good airflow.

Outside garden areas will be available

and encouraged (weather permitting).

Bedrooms will be thoroughly cleaned 

before arrivals and after each 

departure.
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If any client requests a Covid-19 test; 

these will be available during the stay 

and can be carried by out a competent

staff member.

If any client shows symptoms during 

their stay we will follow guidance 

from the Local Health Protection 

Team.

On departure, clients to be collected 

from outside main entrance at the 

agreed time.

If you have any further questions or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Suzanne Spencer – Short Breaks Manager

 📧 suzanne.spencer@sevenstepssupport.com

Jodie Broughton – Registered Manager

 📧 jodie.broughton@sevenstepssupport.com

Or you can call us on  ☎️ 0114 327 1620 

Seven Steps Short Breaks, 1 Birley Moor Ave, Sheffield S12 3AQ
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